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Thank you, Mr. Chairman

As thisou, 



As such my delegation believes in INBAR's work to promote the economic potential of these
resources to fight poverty and social exclusion, especially when transformed in high quality

products of increased value and as such welcomes and supports INBAR's application for
observer status.

I thank you for your attention.


